
 

 

 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

11/21/2016 

 

TRAVEL ADVISORY 

 

HAZARDOUS ROAD CONDITIONS 

 

 

County Executive Joanie Mahoney has issued a Travel Advisory for Onondaga 

County until 7PM this evening. 

 

This travel advisory does not restrict travel. It is a warning to motorists that hazardous 

driving conditions may exist as snow and wind have created hazardous travel conditions 

throughout the county. Snow will continue throughout the day and snowfall rates may reach 

one inch per hour this morning. Wind may also create snow drifts on roadways. 

 

Please monitor local forecasts and conditions as the impact varies depending on location. 

 

Precautionary/preparedness actions 
The continued precipitation will create severe winter weather conditions. 

 

For the safety of all residents, the general public is encouraged to consider the need to be on 

the roads during the above time frame and to use extreme caution while traveling in or 

around Onondaga County. If you must travel, allow additional time to reach your 

destination. Travel at reduced speeds to allow for increased reaction time and clear your 

entire car of snow. 

 
 
 


